

•••• Bulletin • • • • 20.05.2022

Dear All,

We are now approaching the last week before the end of Term 5 and this week we have seen our Year 11 students start their first lot of GCSE exams. I would like to thank the students for their conduct going into the exams which started on Tuesday and I wish them all the best as they continue through their journey to complete their GCSE's.

Next term I will be sending a letter out to all parents to remind them that there will be compulsory new uniform from September. This year we have been phasing it in but it will be lovely to see all our students in the same uniform next year. Please also be aware that on Thursday 14th July we are holding our celebration event for all students and parents at the school. More information about this will be coming next term but we are looking forward to seeing acts from the staff and students on the night. Plus we hope you can join us at the PTFA bar for a drink.

Have a great weekend.

Kind regards, **Neil Pritchard**

HEAD TEACHER

FURTHER NEWS WITHIN SCHOOL

- All year 11 Students have now been granted Study leave if they wish to take it. We will continue to facilitate study in school for those students that do not wish to study from home. However for those that are planning on continuing their revision at home, we look forward to seeing you in school on the days which you have exams.
- Deadline for leavers hoodies was Thursday 19th May, thank you to all those that made a purchase, your order has now been sent off!
- Club Alert Mrs Du Toit has announced that there will now be a Ukulele club every Tuesday and Wednesday during lunch. From 12.40pm in room 16.
- In terms of recruitment, we have now reached the deadline for the Deputy Head Teacher role and we will be reviewing the applications received. Interviews will commence next week and those Students taking part in the student panel during the interviews will be briefed on Monday.

UPCOMING EVENTS OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL –

- Post 16 and Under 16 applications for support with transport to school and college are now open for September 2023. If you think this could apply to you then please visit our website to view the flyer and application forms here
 - https://pewseyvale.org/about/news/post-16-and-under-16-transport-applications/
- Are you interested in Climate? Wiltshire council have just launched their new climate strategy and they are hosting a Youth Climate Conference as an opportunity for young people under the age of 25 to share their views, or simply just listen in. This will be held on Zoom on the 24th May at 6pm. You will need to register – https://www.wiltshireclimatealliance.org.uk/wca-youth-conference24may22
- Thinking about further education and your options? Sparsholt College is holding their next open event on Thursday 16 June 2022, 4.30pm - 7.30pm. This is an on campus, in person event and all year groups are welcome! To attend, you will need to register for the event as soon as possible by visiting Experience Sparsholt - Sparsholt College Hampshire and registrations are now open!
- Another one for you, on Wednesday 22nd June you can join the staff at Allied Health Professionals for a live webinar (5-6pm), introducing you to the unique, exciting and varied careers available in this field. Link to register - https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx-

?id=slTDN7CF9Ueylge0jXdO41LvR30lXxxMmUVLYSeSLyFUNTBYUU45OTJZWE8ySzRQNDlQQkpJU0REVi4u &arcode=true • InvestIn has just launched The Careers Source - free, expert-led careers information to help you build

- successful futures. It offers a range of highly relevant guidance and advice from top industry professionals. With dozens of blogs and videos to choose from, there is something for everyone including get advice on how to break into medicine or law, how to launch an eco-friendly career or experience a day in the life of a fashion designer. Visit https://investin.org/blogs/news?utm_ source=UK+SCHOOLS+MASTER&utm_campaign=1ee1dfa2a1-bankerschoo mar_COPY_01&utm_medi um=email&utm_term=0_bcb03bbd-1ee1dfa2a1-137568167&mc_cid=1ee1dfa2a1&mc_eid=62308b916a • Army Officer: a female perspective. The Royal Military Academy Sandhurst is hosting a live webinar
- and Q&A with serving female officers and Army careers staff on 22nd June at 7pm. The presentation is aimed at women considering joining the British Army as a Regular Officer or Army Reserve Officer and will cover life at Sandhurst and as a Platoon Commander, sport, Adventurous Training and other opportunities. To register, visit https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register /WN_OCH2RMAPR965L_t-5vIRxw

EVENTS COMING UP

Deputy Head Teacher Interviews will be taking place next week.

	MONDAY 23.5	TUESDAY 24.5	WEDNESDAY 25.5	THURSDAY 19.5	FRIDAY 27.5
During school	Debate Club	Ukulele Club	Ukulele Club		Mindfulness Club Last day of Term 5
		History Club	Cricket Club		finish at 14.45
After	Drama Club	Rounders Club	Rounders Club		
school	Homework Club	Homework Club	Homework Club	Homework Club	
	MONDAY 23.5	TUESDAY 24.5	WEDNESDAY 25.5	THURSDAY 26.5	FRIDAY 27.5
During school	MONDAY 23.5 Debate Club	TUESDAY 24.5 Ukulele Club	WEDNESDAY 25.5 Ukulele Club	THURSDAY 26.5	FRIDAY 27.5 Mindfulness Club



@PewseyValeSch



@PewseyValeSch



@PewseyValeSch



WILCOT ROAD, PEWSEY WILTSHIRE SN9 5EW

PEWSEY VALE SCHOOL

pewsey-vale.org